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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA
National Office Government, Executive and
Ministerial Services
45-47 Pipitea Street
Thorndon

PO Box 1666
Wellingten
New Zealand OlA 937395
2 2 JUL 2015
Darrel Hall

fyi-request-2873-
thc43c99@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Hall

Thank you for your email of 24 June 2015 asking for information about the capacity of Te
Mata Primary School for future development, and the need for additional capacity in this
area. Your request is being treated in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act).

| am writing to extend the due date for the response, in accordance with section 15A(1)(b)
of the Act. | appreciate the response was due today and apologise for this late extension.

A response will be made as soon as is practicable. However, the consultations necessary
to make a decision on the request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be
made within the original time limit. The extension is for an additional 15 working days, to
12 August 2015.

| trust this does not cause you any inconvenience.

If you have any queries about the decision to extend the timeframe, please feel free to
contact enquiries.national@education.govt.nz.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review my decision to extend the deadline for
responding to your request. Contact details are: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office
of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

J(//Q‘!o :

Susan Dey
Group Manager, Government, Executive and Ministerial Services

education.govt.nz




